Philip Dagnall HAL 2 1e< resy 17

From:

Sent: "
To: publicationreg19
Subject: Land at Wilpshire 3
Dear Sir/Madam

I have been brought up in Wilpshire all my life.

I am aware of the plans to build on Wilpshire Banks. I personally don’t see a problem, we need houses
around here and it meets our criteria until 2028. I live on Beaver Close and sometimes walk in the woods
near it and as long as I can still walk my dog near the stream I’m happy.

Many Thanks

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.



